LANE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

G. E. TRUBY, SUPERINTENDENT
LANE, KANSAS

April 17, 1940

Richmond gmi East 37

Dr. F. C. Allen, Head

Department of Physical Education

Kansas University

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of April 15 confirming our telephone conversation Sunday afternoon in which you accepted the invitiation to speak to us on April 22.

The banquet will be held in the High School and we will begin at seven o'clock.

I trust that nothing will prevent your being here. Thanking you for your kindness, I remain

Very truly yours

G. E. Tuby

GET: DH